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Comments: I'm writing to express my enthusiastic support for the proposed projects at Winter Park Resort. These

initiatives will greatly enhance the guest experience for both beginners and experienced skiers.

 

The new gondola will improve efficiency and offer a comfortable ride. Replacing aging lifts and adding surface

lifts for beginners will ensure safety and convenience, encouraging more people to enjoy skiing.

 

The new terrain pod will offer fresh slopes and trails, reducing congestion and enhancing the skiing experience. A

restaurant atop Vasquez Ridge will provide a scenic dining option, perfect for all skiers.

 

Cleaning up some glades will improve the aesthetic appeal and create more enjoyable tree skiing areas.

Upgrading snowmaking capabilities will ensure consistent, high-quality snow conditions throughout the season.

 

Overall, these proposals will attract more visitors, improve guest satisfaction, and solidify Winter Park Resort as a

top-tier destination. I fully support these initiatives and look forward to their positive impact.


